
Regional School Programs Updates 

3/8/17 

 

*I shared the commitments to participate with the Advisory Board at our meeting on 3/1/17.  I’ve 

shared that we will need the signed commitment from each district by the end of March (or earlier if it is 

ready).   

*Shared our drafted calendar for 17-18, they approved it; will now pass it onto our district of record.   

*Thank you to Bellevue for offering hands during testing; we are working on finalizing what we need.   

*Tentative date for Awards and Promotion will be Friday 5/12/17.  Once we finalize I will be sure to 

share the information.   

*New mural is hung in our entryway, completed by a volunteer and our students.   

 

 

 

 

 


